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  Basin and Range John McPhee,1981-04 The first of
John McPhee’s works in his series on geology and
geologists, Basin and Range is a book of journeys
through ancient terrains, always in juxtaposition
with travels in the modern world—a history of
vanished landscapes, enhanced by the histories of
people who bring them to light. The title refers
to the physiographic province of the United States
that reaches from eastern Utah to eastern
California, a silent world of austere beauty, of
hundreds of discrete high mountain ranges that are
green with junipers and often white with snow. The
terrain becomes the setting for a lyrical
evocation of the science of geology, with
important digressions into the plate-tectonics
revolution and the history of the geologic time
scale.
  The Business of Television Ken Basin,2018-07-11
In this book, esteemed television executive and
Harvard lecturer Ken Basin offers a comprehensive
overview of the business, financial, and legal
structure of the U.S. television industry, as well
as its dealmaking norms. Written for working or
aspiring creative professionals who want to better
understand the entertainment industry — as well as
for executives, agents, managers, and lawyers
looking for a reference guide — The Business of
Television presents a readable, in-depth
introduction to rights and talent negotiations,
intellectual property, backend deals, licensing,
streaming platforms, international production, and
much more. The book also includes breakdowns after
each chapter summarizing deal points and points of
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negotiation, a glossary, a list of referenced
cases, and a wealth of real-world examples to help
readers put the material into context.
  The Mono Basin Ecosystem National Research
Council,Division on Engineering and Physical
Sciences,Commission on Physical Sciences,
Mathematics, and Applications,Board on
Environmental Studies and Toxicology,Mono Basin
Ecosystem Study Committee,1987-02-01 Mono Basin is
a closed hydrologic basin spanning the border
between California and Nevada. Los Angeles has
been diverting streams since 1941 that normally
would flow into Mono Lake. It has been predicted
that continued diversion will have major
ecological consequences for the natural resources
of the Mono Basin National Forest Scenic Area.
This book studies the ecological risk assessment
that considers the effects of water diversions on
an inland saline lake. It examines the hydrology
of the Mono Basin, investigates the lake's
physical and chemical systems, studies the
biological relationships, and predicts the effects
of changes in lake levels on the ecosystem.
  The Columbia Basin Irrigation Project Columbia
Basin Survey Commission (Wash.),1920
  Upper Mississippi River Comprehensive Basin
Study: Appendix A-Q Upper Mississippi River
Comprehensive Basin Study Coordinating
Committee,1970
  Basin Analysis Philip A. Allen,John R.
Allen,2013-05-28 Basin Analysis is an up-to-date
overview of the essential processes of the
formation and evolution of sedimentary basins, and
their implications for the development of
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hydrocarbon resources. The new edition features: A
consideration of the fundamental physical state of
the lithosphere. A discussion on the major types
of lithospheric deformation relevant to basin
development – stretching and flexure. A new
chapter on the effects of mantle dynamics.
Radically revised chapters on the basin-fill. A
new chapter on the erosional engine for sediment
delivery to basins, reflecting the massive and
exciting advances in this area in the last decade.
Expansion of the techniques used in approaching
problems in basin analysis. Updated chapters on
subsidence analysis and measurements of thermal
maturity of organic and non-organic components of
the basin-fill. New material on
thermochronological and exposure dating tools.
Inclusion of the important petroleum system
concept in the updated section on the application
to the petroleum play. Visit:
www.blackwellpublishing.com/allen for practical
exercises related to problems in Basin Analysis
2e. To run the programs you will need a copy of
Matlab 6 or 7. An Instructor manual CD-ROM for
this title is available. Please contact our Higher
Education team at HigherEducation@wiley.com for
more information.
  Dynamics of Complex Intracontinental Basins Ralf
Littke,Ulf Bayer,Dirk Gajewski,Susanne
Nelskamp,2008-08-11 Sedimentary basins host, among
others, most of our energy and fresh-water
resources: they can be regarded as large geo-
reactors in which many physical and chemical
processes interact. Their complexity can only be
well understood in well-organized
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interdisciplinary co-operations. This book
documents how researchers from different geo-
scientific disciplines have jointly analysed the
structural, thermal, and sedimentary evolution as
well as fluid dynamics of a complex sedimentary
basin system which has experienced a variety of
activation and reactivation impulses as well as
intense salt tectonics. In this book we have
summarized our geological, geophysical and
geochemical understanding of some of the most
important processes affecting sedimentary basins
in general and our view on the evolution of one of
the largest, best explored and most complex
continental sedimentary basins on Earth: The
Central European Basin System.
  Plant Biology of the Basin and Range Charles
Barry Osmond,Louis Pitelka,George M. Hidy,1990
  The Sedimentary Basins of the United States and
Canada Andrew D. Miall,2008-12-03 In recent years
there have been rapid strides in our understanding
of plate-tectonic processes, many developments in
methods of basin analysis, and the accumulation of
much new surface and subsurface geological and
geophysical data. Projects such as COCORP (in the
United States) and Lithoprobe (in Canada) have
provided essential insights into the deep crustal
structure of the continent. Synthesis of all the
available information about North America’s
geological regions has not been attempted
systematically since the “Decade of North American
Geology project undertaken by the Geological
Society of America and the Geological Survey of
Canada nearly twenty years ago. The book commences
with a summary of the Phanerozoic geological
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history of the United States and Canada,
illustrated with a suite of new paleogeographic
maps, and tying in each of the subsequent regional
chapters by the inclusion of numerous cross-
references. This followed by a set of fifteen
regional syntheses of the principal tectonic
regions of the United States and Canada, focusing
on the stratigraphic and tectonic history of the
major sedimentary basins. Most of these chapters
have been contributed by specialists, drawing on
their own research, and providing interpretive
summaries of a type not previously attempted. *
Up-to-date synthesis of the sedimentary/tectonic
history of the major areas of the United States
and Canada * Up-to-date references * Many new
color maps
  Lower Colorado River Basin Project United
States. Congress. House. Committee on Interior and
Insular Affairs,1965
  Basin Analysis in Petroleum Exploration P.G.
Teleki,R.E Mattick,János Kókai,2012-12-06 This
volume summarizes in 16 chapters the petroleum
geology of the Békés basin with respect to its
geological setting in the Pannonian Basin. The
work was accomplished by a joint effort of the
Hungarian Oil and Gas Co. and U.S. Geological
Survey. In contrast with other books that discuss
the geology of Hungary, this volume identifies, in
detail, potential source rocks and reservoir
rocks, and evaluates the maturation, generation,
migration, and entrapment of hydrocarbons. The
outstanding points are: (1) its summary of the
petroleum geology of the Békés basin with respect
to its structural and sedimentological setting in
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the Pannonian Basin; (2) the identification of
geographic areas, structural trends and
stratigraphic zones that remain relatively
unexplored; and (3) a summary of `petroleum plays'
with an assessment of their recoverable,
undiscovered resources of oil and gas. This book
is primarily for petroleum geologists interested
in oil and gas exploration in Hungary, and earth
scientists interested in the geology of the
Pannonian Basin.
  Increases in Current Limitations in Certain
River Basin Monetary Authorizations United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Public Works and
Transportation. Subcommittee on Water
Resources,1976
  Cephalopoda of the Beekmantown and Chazy
Formations of the Champlain Basin Rudolf
Ruedemann,1906
  Moraines and Shore Lines of the Lake Superior
Basin Frank Leverett,1929
  Drainage Basin Problems and Programs United
States. National Resources Planning Board. Water
Resources Committee,1937
  Annual Report on the Colorado River Basin
Salinity Control Program Colorado River Basin
Salinity Control Program (U.S.),2002
  Tertiary Basins of Spain Peter F.
Friend,1996-01-26 This is the first book to deal
comprehensively with Spain's tectonic and
sedimentary history over the past sixty or so
million years. During Tertiary times, Spain had
suffered compressional collision between France
and Africa, and its Atlantic and Mediterranean
coasts had been further modified by extensional
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rifting.
  Geohydrology of the Foothill Ground-water Basin
Near Santa Barbara, California John R.
Freckleton,Geological Survey (U.S.),1989
  Basin Scott McCulloch,2022-05-31 A dark and
compelling work by a new voice in Australian – and
world – literary fiction A nomad swallows poison
and drowns himself. Resuscitated by a paramilitary
bandit named Aslan, Figure is nursed back into a
world of violence, sexuality and dementia.
Together, Figure and Aslan traverse a coastline
erupting in conflict. When the nearest city is
ethnically cleansed, Figure escapes on the last
ship evacuating to the other isle of the sea.
Crossing village to village largely on foot, a
slew of outcasts and ghosts guide him as he
navigates states of cultural and metaphysical
crisis. Scott McCulloch’s debut novel, Basin,
explores the axis of landscape and consciousness.
Echoing the modernist tradition, and written in an
incendiary yet elliptical prose style, Basin maps
the phenomenon of a civilisation being reborn – a
hallucinatory elegy to the inter-zones of self and
place. 'Scott McCulloch has stood and stared into
the abyss. Basin is a terrifying dream of life, a
fearless blast from the future.' -Miles Allinson,
author of Fever of Animals 'Scott McCulloch gives
us an entry into a world of intense life - at once
entirely immanent and deeply radical. Through a
narrative with and beyond times and places, he
demonstrates that life only exists when anchored
in the musicality of life - a great manifestation
of which lies in his own writing.' -Donatien Grau,
Chairman of The Association Pierre Guyotat
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'Atavistic and hallucinatory, jarringly visceral
and deeply cerebral, this is a stunning debut from
Melbourne-born Scott McCulloch.' -Readings
'Passage after passage of great beauty ... Basin
is simultaneously vivid and enigmatic: a
compelling paradox.' -The Saturday Paper 'Basin is
an uncompromising vision of war and death.' -Kill
Your Darlings 'Passage after passage of great
beauty … Basin is simultaneously vivid and
enigmatic: a compelling paradox.' -Jack Cameron
Stanton, The Saturday Paper 'McCulloch's earthy
language is undeniably heady and compelling' -Sian
Cain, The Guardian
  The Topographic Features of the Desert Basins of
the United States with Reference to the Possible
Occurrence of Potash Edward Elway Free,1914
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This ebook, presented in a PDF format ( PDF Size:
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poetry, and knowledge. Download now to let the
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